

Board of Trustees Officers

Barry D. Shapiro

Michael Norris Vice-Chair

Christopher Walsh, Esq.

Second Vice Chair

James J. Decker

Treasurer

Susan Collin

Board Members

Robert Becker

Donna Belbey

Madiha Boraie

Frank Fischer, Eso.

Margaret Fisher, M.D.

Thomas Hayes Susan Hudome, M.D.

Ken Hullings

Michael Knecht

Philip Koury

Barbara Littman Peg Martino

Nancy Mazza

Nancy Oliviero

Kathy Rosato

Carol Usher-Richards

Elizabeth Wykpisz

Ross Zimmerman

Chair Emeriti

Christopher Labrecque

Mary Ann Martin Angelo Massaro, Jr.

Alexis Tucci, Esq.

Joan Wills

Executive Director

Corinne M. LeBaron

L New Brunswick

June 7, 2012

Ms. Karen Brunner

New Jersey Law Librarians Association

1 Speedwell Ave-Headquarters Plaza.

Morristown, NJ 07962

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff of the Ronald McDonald House of New Brunswick, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for wonderful, and generous donation. Your kindness is graciously acknowledged on behalf of our families. Our sincerest gratitude is

extended to each of you at The New Jersey Law Librarians Association.

The Ronald McDonald House of New Brunswick assists families during a time of unimaginable stress and uncertainty by providing a comfortable, safe, supportive environment with quick, easy

access to the hospital, 24 hours a day and 365 days a year.

We understand that children need more than excellent medical care; they need their family close by for comfort and support. Your support means that "the House that Love Built" can continue to grow

and be a source of strength for even more children and their families.

Once again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Tillian Kaufman

Assistant House Manager

♥ 131 Bath Avenue, Long Branch, NJ 07740 ♥ (p) 732-222-8755 (f) 732-222-9363 ♥

♥ 145 Somerset Street, New Brunswick, NJ 08901 ♥ (p) 732-249-1222 (f) 732-249-1439 ♥

♥ www.rmh-cnj.org ♥